
 
 

CITATION FOR MARGERY SMITH 
VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR 2011 

 
  
Since 2006 until 2012, Margery Smith has been instrumental in 
promoting and running a Music Jam Session at the Sunbury Hall each 
Friday night from 1900 hours until closing around 2200 hours to 2300 
hours.  She was committed to opening the hall, setting up equipment 
and being the Master of Ceremonies. 
 
The Hall is open to the public.  It started out with a just a few in 
attendance to the present day of a full house of people coming from as 
far away as Verona, Bedford, Kingston, Loughborough District, 
Seeley’s Bay, etc. to name a few. 
 
Margery collected and kept 50/50 draw money from the Jams over a 
period of time and donated over $1,500.00 to the Frontenac Old Time 
Fiddlers Association.  Members of the Association along with Margery 
presented a cheque to Storrington Public School in 2011 for their 
music program for the students. 
 
Margery is also a member of the Storrington Retirees Association, and 
volunteered many hours on that Committee as a Director. 
 
Her love of music and entertaining also takes her into several of the 
local seniors’ homes. 
 
Margery’s nomination came with many signatures of support as well 
as a notation indicating that there were many more citizens that 
wanted to sign her nomination. 

 
We wish to thank Margery Smith for her many contributions to this 
community by recognizing her as a Volunteer of the Year. 

 
 


